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FERC Actions Signal Concern Over Investors' Utility Stakes
Day Pitney Energy Attorneys Joseph Fagan, Valerie Green, Margaret Czepiel and Dina Goldman authored "FERC Actions 
Signal Concern Over Investors' Utility Stakes," for Law360. The article discusses how on December 19, 2023, the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission issued a Notice of Inquiry in Docket No. AD24-6, seeking comment on whether—and if so, 
how—the Commission should revise its policy on providing blanket authorizations for investment companies under Section 
203(a)(2) of the Federal Power Act.

Read the full article here.
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